
24/08/2021 

MR Gary OBrien 
316 / 102 Darley ST 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 
jengazo@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2021/1338 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104

I support this DA. The planned drainage work will significantly improve the course conditions 
following heavy rain and will not have any adverse consequences to surrounding areas.
This will benefit not only BGC members but thousands of visitors who use these facilities.
Gary OBrien 

Sent: 24/08/2021 10:30:56 AM
Subject: Online Submission


